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The International Dairy Federation
 News release

The Bulletin of IDF The World Dairy Situation 2004 is available!

All you need, in one publication

For more information, please contact:

Marylène Tucci, IDF Communications and Public Affairs Assistant, +32 2 706 86 44

Brussels, 16 November 2004 – The IDF publication “the World Dairy Situation 2004” will be presented during the IDF Conference on Dairy Policies and Economics on 23 November 2004, during the IDF World Dairy Summit 2004 in Melbourne, from 22 to 25 November 2004.

In this annually updated reference you will find

· Milk production, industrial milk processing, trade in dairy products, development of demand and consumption and prices for 2003. 

· Country reports provided by experts, describing developments and sometimes subjective prognosis, 

· Four papers dealing with recent dairy policy developments, OECD and EU projections on dairy markets, international investment in dairy processing and the importance of sheep and goat milk around the world.

This is but a fraction of what is provided! Considered an essential resource by the dairy community, this year it is also available on a CD ROM format. 

Should you decide to write an in-depth article, please contact Marylène Tucci.

� The International Dairy Federation was founded in 1903. It is a source of scientific and technical expertise. It is both a forum for discussion and exchange and a dairy information centre, created by and for the dairy sector.
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